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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Armentrout,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the GMUG Forest Plan Revision.  I strongly support the Citizens'

Wilderness and Designations Proposal as well as the work of the Gunnison Public Lands Iniitiative.  As an early

participant in the GPLI process I, and many others, questioned whether the effort would lead to meaningful and

broadly acccepted recommendations.  I am pleased to see that indeed, a strong collaborative effort has resulted

in proposals that the GMUG should adopt as part of the Forest Plan Revision.  No better public involvement

could have been asked for and the GMUG is lucky that the timing allows for administrative control of forest

planning instead of decisions being made congressionally.

Sincerely,

Rob Burnett


